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23rd May 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,
As from 1st June, our new school uniform will be ready to purchase direct from our new supplier – Uniformity Clothing who are based in Handbridge.  As you are aware, we have recently changed our school logo and as a result we have updated our school uniform to incorporate this.
Uniformity Clothing will stock all our new school uniform including our new P.E drawstring bags which will be compulsory from September.  Items can be purchased from their shop in Handbridge or ordered online and delivered to school for you to collect.
Their details are: 	Uniformity Clothing
22-26 Handbridge Chester
CH4 7JE
Tel: 01244 680 187  	Website: www.uniformityclothing.co.uk
Price List
	V-Neck Jumpers with Logo
	£9.00

	Cardigan with Logo
	£9.00

	Skirts
	£6.95 - £8.95

	Pinafore Dresses
	£10.50 - £12.50

	Elastic Ties
	£2.50

	39” Standard Ties
	£2.75

	Yellow P.E T-Shirts
	£4.00

	P.E Shorts
	£3.50

	[bookmark: _GoBack]P.E Bags
	£4.00



We are holding a UNIFORM SALE TOMORROW TUESDAY 24TH MAY for current uniform we have left in stock.  Jumpers -£4.50, Cardigans - £4.50 and Yellow PE T-Shirts - £2.50.  We also have limited skirts and pinafores.  The sale will be on a first come first serve basis.
All current school uniform can be worn until the end of the next school year.  After this sale we will no longer stock any uniform at school.
Yours sincerely,


Mrs M Ryder
Headteacher
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